
Public Works 
350 S. Fifth St. - Room 203 

Minneapolis, MN 55415 
TEL  612.673.2352 

 
 

 

 
 

April 21, 2016 
 
Dear property owner, 
 
You are invited to attend a community meeting for the proposed 42nd Avenue North street reconstruction 
project. This project is located along 42nd Avenue North between Xerxes Avenue and Lyndale Avenue. 
Details of the project, including the meeting purpose, time, and location are provided below.  

Project Overview: 
The project will encompass the entire right-of-way and include full removal of the existing street. 
Reconstruction will include new pavement, curb and gutter, driveways, bicycle lanes, sidewalk as needed, 
streetscape elements, utility work as needed, pavement markings, traffic signals, and signage. Construction 
is proposed to occur over two construction seasons, starting in 2018 and ending in 2019. The project limits 
are shown on the attached map. 

Meeting Purpose: 
The community meeting is being held to present the proposed street design concept and address any 
questions that you may have about the 42nd Avenue North Reconstruction project. Project staff from the 
Department of Public Works will be in attendance to provide an overview of the project and talk with 
residents, businesses, and stakeholders. 

Meeting Time and Location: 
The meeting will be held on Monday, May 16, 2016 and start at 6:00 p.m., at which time attendees will 
have an opportunity to learn about the project and ask questions. A formal presentation will be given at 
6:15 p.m. The meeting will be located at: 
 
Webber Park Community Center 
4300 Webber Parkway 
Minneapolis, MN 55412 

Contact Information: 
Project website:       http://www.minneapolismn.gov/cip/future/WCMS1P-152410  
 
Project Planner:  Nathan Koster at 612-673-3638 or Nathan.Koster@minneapolismn.gov 
Project Engineer:  Chris Engelmann at 612-673-3274 or Chris.Engelmann@minneapolismn.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 

     
Nathan Koster, AICP Christopher M. Engelmann, P.E. 
Project Planner Project Engineer 
Minneapolis Public Works Minneapolis Public Works 
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The meeting site is wheelchair accessible. If you need other disability related accommodations, such as a 
sign language interpreter, or materials in alternative format, please contact Nathan Koster, Minneapolis 
Department of Public Works by May 9, 2016, at 612.673.3638 or Nathan.Koster@minneapolismn.gov.    

If you need this material in an alternative format please call Nathan Koster at (612) 673-3638 or email 
Nathan.Koster@minneapolismn.gov Deaf and hard-of-hearing persons may use a relay service to call 311 
agents at (612) 673-3000. TTY users may call (612) 673-2157 or (612) 673-2626. 

Attention: If you have any questions regarding this material please call 311  

Hmong - Ceeb toom. Yog koj xav tau kev pab txhais cov xov no rau koj dawb, hu (612) 673-2800;  
Spanish - Atención. Si desea recibir asistencia gratuita para traducir esta información, llame al teléfono 
(612) 673-2700;  
Somali - Ogow. Haddii aad dooneyso in lagaa kaalmeeyo tarjamadda macluumaadkani oo lacag la’ aan wac 
(612) 673-3500 

Project Map 
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